
Once Apon a Time - Autumn 1 Half Term Topic.  

Dear Year 1 Parents,  
 
Here is our topic web and enquiry 
question for this half term. Please 
read this to see what your child will 
be learning this half term. 
 
 

Year 1 

 

Enquiry Question - What if the pigs 
chose different materials for their 

houses? 

 

 
 

As AUTHORS we will:  
 

 name the letters of the alphabet  

 practise saying sentences before writing 
them   

 begin to leave spaces between words 

 explore capital letters and full stops 

 learn how to spell some year 1 tricky 
words  

As MATHEMATICIANS we will learn to: 
 
NUMBER- NUMBER AND PLACE VALUE 

 count and sort objects of different amounts 

 begin to recognise numbers as words 

 form numbers 0-9 correctly 
ADDITION AND SUBTRACTION 

 count on from any number 

 count backwards within 10 

As READERS we will:  
 

 learn lots of new phonics sounds  

 READ AT LEAST THREE TIMES A WEEK AT 
HOME  

 read The Three Little Pigs  

 role-play parts of the story   

 read different traditional tales and compare 
them   

As SCIENTISTS we will:  

 ask simple questions and identify and classify 
materials   

 distinguish between an object and the material from 
which it is made  

 identify and name a variety of everyday materials, 
including wood, plastic, glass, metal, water, and rock  

As HISTORIANS we will … 
explore and answer questions about toys in the past and compare them to our toys today. 

As GEOGRAPHERS we will … 
use different maps in small world. Begin to understand directions- up, down, left, right. 

As ARTISTS we will… 
explore mark making and start to building mark making vocabulary. Use large brushes and small 
brushes. Print with a range of hard and soft materials.  

Please come and ask if you would like to know any more information about your child’s learning this half term.  We will have weekly Music 
lessons with Mr Mott on a Friday. PE is on Tuesday and Friday, please come dressed in your PE kits. 
 


